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GoJet Airlines Announces Enhanced Flight Attendant Work Rules 

Rule enhancements take effect on March 1, 2016 

February 11, 2016 

GoJet Airlines is pleased to announce that it will provide its Flight Attendants with a number of 

enhanced work rules.  The enhancements include improvements in hourly pay, holiday pay, 

deadhead pay, and per diem, in addition to 100% line guarantee protection, and increases in 

monthly guaranteed hours and minimum days off.   

“Our Flight Attendants put forth tremendous effort each and every day, and we are excited at this 

opportunity to show our appreciation for all that they do” said Michaela Klasner, Director of Inflight 

Services at GoJet Airlines.  “Additionally, we strive to be competitive within the regional airline industry, 

and these changes reflect that.” 

The enhancements are a result of collaboration between GoJet Airlines and its Flight Attendant Advisory 

Council, a group of GoJet Flight Attendants who provide feedback to GoJet management on a variety of 

topics. 

The work rule enhancements will take effect on March 1, 2016. 

 
About GoJet Airlines 
GoJet Airlines is a premier regional carrier operating as United Express and Delta Connection. 
GoJet proudly flies the Bombardier CRJ700 and CRJ900, two of the youngest and most 
technologically advanced regional jets in the industry. It has a total fleet size of 47 CRJ700s and 
7 CRJ900s. GoJet serves over 4.5 million passengers annually, with more than 220 daily flights 
providing service to over 60 destinations. GoJet is headquartered in St. Louis, Missouri, and has 
crew bases in St. Louis, Chicago, Raleigh-Durham and Denver. 
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